
 

 

Youth Drive-Thru Bake Sale  

Orders due Wednesday, March 24 

Pick up Orders on Saturday, March 27 

 

 

The youth are holding a Drive-Thru Bake Sale, with the hopes of raising $100 to go toward    

summer youth activities. You can pick up your orders on March 27 at the same time you pick up 

your Easter Flower orders and palms for Palm Sunday. If you are unable to make it to the church 

on March 27, we will deliver your order to your door.  

Email your order to youth@noumc.org or mail it to the church office, attention Chris Byrns.  

We will collect a free-will offering. Make checks payable to NOUMC and write Youth Bake Sale 

in the memo. You may pay in advance by sending your check to the church office, attention 

Chris Byrns, or you may pay during pick up. Thank you! 

 
                                                                                                           Quantity 
 

Spring Cupcakes (1/2) Dozen   _______________ 
 

 
Chocolate Chip Cookies (1/2) Dozen  _______________  
 

 
Rice Krispy Bars (1/2) Dozen    _______________  
 

 
Fudge Brownies (1/2) Dozen    _______________  
 

 
Combo Plate (a little bit of everything)  _______________  
 

 
Name _________________________________ Phone ___________________ 
 
 
If you would like your bakery delivered, please include your:  
 
 
Address _______________________________ City _____________________ 
 

mailto:youth@noumc.org

